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SUBJECT:  October 2024 Update - Bridges 

 

BACKGROUND: 

In 2024, SDG Counties is undertaking the following bridge projects: 

 Oak Valley Bridge Rehabilitation 

 Wert Municipal Drain Box Culvert Replacement 

 Martintown Bridge Rehabilitation 

 Crooks-McLeod Culvert Replacement 

 Eastman Creek Culvert Lining 
 

COMMENTS/OBSERVATIONS: 

Oak Valley Bridge 
The construction project is moving along relatively well and significant progress has 
been made. County Road 5 was re-opened to traffic on October 11.  
 
Eastman Creek Culvert Lining 
The contract was awarded in August and has not yet commenced.  
 
Wert Municipal Drain Culvert Replacement 
The work was completed in August.   
 
Martintown Bridge 
The construction project is moving along and significant progress is being made.  
The project is behind schedule.  County Road 18 is currently anticipated to be fully 
reopened in the first week of November.  
 
The project is over budget, due to the special considerations for working around the Bell 
conduits. A separate council document has been prepared on this issue.  
 
Crooks-McLeod Culvert Replacement 



 
The construction project is moving along and significant progress is being made, 
however the project is behind schedule.  
Completion is anticipated for the first week of November.  The project remains on 
budget.  
 

 


